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From: Robert Kay [ ] 
Sent: Wednesday, 1 August 2018 8:29 AM
To: AHPRA Feedback
Subject: the board censoring
I wish to submit to AHPRA & the health minister MR G HUNT that I support " free
speech & debate" by our Doctors. Every now & again there arises people who want to
dictate their views , & are the only correct ones That singular voice that sings out may be
the only warning we may get Think about it Thank you Robert Kay 




